26 February 2025

Dear Parent or Carer,

World Book Day, which celebrates the joy and value of books and reading, takes place on Thursday 6" March
2024, and we would like to invite you to join us in helping your child to make the most of this special occasion.

To help get them started on their reading journey, every child will receive a £1 World Book Day Book Token that
can either be exchanged for one of the selection of £1 World Book Day books or used to get £1 off any book. You
can find out more about the books at worldbookday.com/books.

Here’s a list of what will be happening.

e COMPETITION - Create a potato book character. There will be a winner chosen from Little Eagles, Class 1
and 2, Class 3 and Class 4. The winners will receive a book voucher for Waterstones.

o Dress Down - we would like to invite the children to come to school dressed in their Pyjamas or onesies.

e Relax and Read — Please send your child with their favourite book (please ensure they are named).
Throughout the day a whistle will signal for the children to stop what they are doing and read for ten-
minute slots.

e Drama Workshop- each class will take part in a drama workshop based on a chosen book. These sessions
will be delivered by Starlight Theatre Academy, which has kindly been paid for by FOES.

You too can join us in building your child’s enthusiasm and love of reading and books well beyond World Book
Day by reading together regularly.

Kind Regards

Wendy Daley

Headteacher: Mrs Wendy Daley Eagle CP School, Scarle Lane, Eagle, Lincoln, LN6 9EJ
T: 01522 868354 Email: enquiries@eagle.lincs.sch.uk
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